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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Zephyr Mineral Mines
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Betty Pottorff <bpott51@hotmail.com> Tue, Apr 21, 2020 at 8:15 AM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

I am a resident of Dawson Ranch and am concerned about the destruc�on of the mountains that surround
our lovely area.
The noise, the dust and traffic would be undesirable. This could lead to a drop in property values. This is a
more elite area in our city.
Many are concerned because of the closeness to our homes. Zephyr has men�oned it would use
Helicopters Daily to transfer employees to the sites. This is highly undesirable! Most of us are re�red people
and enjoy the serene and quiet area we have. Helicopters would be a terrible intrusion!
On top of this, we fear they are just an explora�on company and will sell to an actual mining company
elimina�ng any promises they told us.

Respec�ully,
Be�y Po�orff
 151 Osprey Ct
Canon City, CO 81212
7193491145
bpott51@hotmail.com
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